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Hello everyone! This is a short and sweet letter to you as we go into the holiday season.  I want to 

reach out and let you know that we miss you and so look forward to when we will all be together 

again to laugh and dance!  I am checking in with you after several months of the COVID-19 re-

strictions on our comings and goings.  I hope that you are all well and staying safe.  It has been a 

very unique time for us!  As I write to you there is not much to share other than that we are still not 

allowed to go to our dance venue to have a typical club night.  This has been very hard on us be-

cause our gatherings are part of our main stay and it leaves us socially deprived.  But as you know, 

the emphasis must be placed on our safety and well-being.  So, may we be thankful that we remain 

cautious and safe.  Now, as we close out 2020 we will look forward to 2021 to have our dances and 

our times together.   We are pleased to let you know that the BBC made its annual donation to the 

Salvation Army Charity and to their Shoe Project.  The Moose Lodge where we dance has been reno-

vated so when we go back it should be a surprise to see what they have done.  We will be planning 

our BBC activities for the new year as well as let you know what other dance events are planned 

throughout our area.  This time has been hard on all of us, but keep the spirit and know that as soon 

as we get the word from the state and the Moose Lodge, we will be back in motion and will once 

again enjoy our friendships, the music, and our dance.  In the meantime, continue to embrace your 

strengths, take care of your friends and those you love, and give away your smiles, they are free!   

Wishing you a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 

                   Let the good times continue to roll~   
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